
 
FAREWELL 

  

 

A farewell celebration will take place for  

Fr. Richard Beaudette, OMI  

who has faithfully served in this diocese  

for many years and will be leaving  

in August for Oblate ministry in Ottawa.   
  

 

Monday June 29th, 2015 

Mass at 7:00 pm Domano Chapel 

followed by refreshments  

at the Domano Renewal Centre 

Bethany House Dining Room 

 
  

Kindly RSVP by Friday, June 26th, 2015 

to Lisa Weber, Office of  the Bishop 

Diocese of  Prince George 

lisa@pgdiocese.bc.ca; 250-964-5644 
  

 


